[Insert Facility Header & Information Here]


Dear Dr. [Insert Last Name Here], 
[Facility Name Here] is excited to announce the recent addition of EvoEndo® Sedation-Free Transnasal Endoscopy (TNE) to our practice for diagnostic examinations of the upper gastrointestinal tract using the EvoEndo® Single-Use Endoscopy System. Our physicians are now able to evaluate and diagnose some conditions of the upper gastrointestinal tract without the use of general anesthesia, providing a safe and convenient diagnostic option for your patients. 
EvoEndo® Sedation-Free TNE minimizes risks for patients because the examination is performed while the patient is awake and does not require the use of general anesthesia. The single-use design of the gastroscope also means there is no need for reprocessing equipment, eliminating the risk of cross-contamination.
Your patient’s overall experience will also be improved through a reduction in the duration of fasting required, and a much quicker return to normal activities. EvoEndo® Sedation-Free TNE lowers barriers to care and allows patients and families to spend less time in the procedure room and more time enjoying the activities that they love!
We invite you to contact us at [Insert phone number here] or via email at [Insert email address here] with any questions you may have, and to determine if EvoEndo® Sedation-Free TNE might be right for your patients. 

Sincerely, 
[Insert Physician Name + Facility Information and Footer]

